
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
10th January 2018  
 
 
Dear Student, 
 
Revised study pack prices with effect from 01st January 2018 

 

The Institute of Chartered Accountants of Sri Lanka (CA Sri Lanka), has revised the prices of 
study packs with effect from 01st January 2018. To access the revised prices of study packs, 
please click the link below;   

 

https://www.casrilanka.com/casl/images/stories/2017/2017_pdfs/study_pack_prices_2018.pdf 

 

Students who have already paid for the study packs in 2017, but have not collected the packs, 
must do so before 23rd February 2018. Failure to collect it on or before 23 rd February 2018 will 
result in students having to pay the revised fee at the time of collection.  

 

Your cooperation on this matter will be most appreciated, as your timely collection will also allow 
the Institute to update its records on time.  

 

 

Thank you  

     

CA Sri Lanka  
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